
ADDENDUM 4 

04/01/2025 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR 

POINT-OF-ENTRY TREATMENT SYSTEM FOR KILLINGWORTH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Proposal Number: 2025-03 

 

1. BIDDER QUESTION: 

 

Q: Is it possible to have a site visit to inspect the location and state of plumbing 

on site?  If this is possible can it be scheduled and if we can have a contact 

person for the project that would be appreciated. 

 

A: The school district and town have scheduled a site visit on Tuesday, April 8th, 

2025 at 4:00 pm. For further information, please contact the First Selectman’s 

office at 860-663-1765 ext 501 or email firstselectman@townofkillingworth.com. 
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